




Seventh Sunday in Ordinary Time                                                                   February 19, 2017 

 

 We Pray for the Sick  Christine Berkley, Steve Kreinbrink, Patrick Laporte, Renata Musacchia, Diedra Jones Busby, Karimo Murphy, Joe Pace, Ted Miller, Ann 
Marie & Dirk Dolan, Angel Sifuentes, Evelyn Ferguson, George Pape, Sam Lazure, Jimmy Hood, Rose Kelchlin, Brunette Guidry, Chris Pier, Rae Marie Schmidt, Vete Senkus, JoEllen 
Wolf, Ralph Claxton, Patricia Dobransky, Elizabeth  Burgess, Nicole Hall, Msgr. Michael Mooney, Kris Steinsiek, Ray Goodwin, Fr. Henry Thorsen, Rob Clater, Eva Sweeney, Fr. Bob 
Morris, Billie Kay Lanier, Roy Sabelli, Barbara Trahan, Gary Ericksen, Brian Mouylet, Dean Yazak, Frances Torkelson, Brody Reed, Christopher Worth, Paul Pollak, Cathy Passant, 
James Adams, Pete Peterson, Arnetta Patane, Theresa Buzecan, Lora Guy, Martin McGreevy, Joanne Salm, Peter Salm, Joe Saba, Patrick Vance,  Xavier Roodhouse, Brenda Bromen, 
John Van Pelt, Alex Melton, Betty Melton, Wayne Farrior, Cindy Carmouche, Barbara  Hackett, Michael McGivienny Schachle, Mary Riley Greiswich, Dianne Quigley, Boden James 
Gray, Dona Wcislo, Ruth Pekar, Matthew Williamson, Lorie Hill, Leonie  Richardson, Gene Ambrose, Stephanie Murch, Keith Thomas, Joyce Lund, Evelyn Grosse, William Newman, 
Sr., Brandon Whatley, Jeffrey Towner, Richard & Karan Kirk, Brenda Cromiack, Elizabeth Fretwell                                                                                                                                                                  

Pray, too, for family, friends and our US military 
                                                                                                                                                            

Monday, February 20 
    †Salvatore Spina†                                          

 Requested by KOC Council 8450 
                                          

Tuesday, February 21                                        
     †Victor Ballard†                                          

 Requested by Josef and Rae Marie Schmidt 
 

Wednesday, February 22 
†Clarence Q. Mead†       

Requested by Jackie Mead 
 
 

Thursday, February 23                                       
†Sal Corrao†       

Requested by Nativity of Our Lord                             
Ladies Society 

 

 
 

Friday, February 24 
†Bob Testin†                                                

Requested by KOC Council 8450     
 

Saturday, February 25 5:00pm Vigil                            
Eighth Sunday in Ordinary Time  

†Maggie Richards†       
Requested by Joe Richards and family 

                                                           
Sunday, February 26 8:30am                                  

Eighth Sunday in Ordinary Time                               
Parishioners of Nativity of Our Lord                            

 
Sunday, February 26 10:30am                                 

Eighth Sunday in Ordinary Time                               
Special Intentions                                            
Savannah Kuehn       

Requested by Kerry and Fleur May 

Mass Intentions 
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Weekend of February 25/February 26 
  Confessions 3:45 - 4:00  - Father Pat                                                                          

Saturday, 5:00 pm - Father Pat                                           
Sunday, 8:30am - Father Pat 
Sunday, 10:30am - Father Pat 

    Flowers in loving 
memory of                       

Robert Malone                 
Requested by                      

Theresa Malone                       

Abide with Me 

If you and your spouse are looking for a weekend away to 
deepen your relationship with the Lord and one another, 
look no further than the 2017 Diocesan Marriage Retreat: 
Abide with Me.  Couples have their own cabins at Topsail 
Hill State Park with access to beaches and trails.  Fr. Matt 
Worthen of Little Flower parish will assist in leading the 
retreat filled with talks, sacraments, and qualify time             
together.  Cost is $250 per couple.  Space limited!  Register 
online at  ptdiocese.org/events/abide2017 or                                         
call 850-435-3553. 

We extend our sympathy to Doris Jacobi                                      
on the death of her husband, Thomas.                                      

May his soul and the souls of all the faithful departed, 
through the mercy of God, rest in peace.                             

Amen. 

Catholic Relief Services Rice Bowl       
connects Catholics in our diocese with 
our brothers and sisters in need around 
the world.  We encourage you to use a 
CRS Rice Bowl for Lent 2017 to enrich 

your Lenten  journey of prayer, fasting and alms giving.                                          
Rice Bowls are available in the church and the parish 
hall.  Take yours home today. 
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Family and Youth Page 
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High School 

Youth Group 

Party! 
Feb 22nd  

6:30-8:00 in the hall 

Our next Easter Candy sale will be March 4th & 5th after the liturgies. 

Pick up will be April 1st & 2nd. 

If you are interested in buying an Olivewood Pen, please contact the office 

at 477-3221 to place a request. These beautiful pens are hand made by a    

parishioner with olivewood from the Holy Land. The cost is $20 per pen. 

There will be no faith formation 
today due to the long weekend. 
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Parish Organizations 
 
Knights of Columbus       
  Lee Steffensmeier, Grand Knight     
  leegdkn8450@att.net, 994-4004   
 Ladies’ Society       
  Roslyn Guyette, President, 476-4749                                 
St. Vincent De Paul 
  Helpline, 850-377-9829 

                                  
Parish Reaching Out 

 
Eucharistic Adoration      
  First Friday of every month    
  9:00am ~ 4:00pm in the Church                  
Facebook   
  Follow us on facebook, search:    
  Nativity of Our Lord Pensacola                   
Online Giving        
  go to: www.nativityofourlordcc.org 
  and click “donations”                                         
Nativity App     
  https://play.google.com/store/apps/     
  https://itunes.apple.com                                
Rosary   
  Weekdays after Mass                                                  
Twitter                                                   
  twitter@Fr.PatrickFoley 

Parish Ministries 
 
Altar Care Committee       
  Marianne Paul, 542-0290                                 
Altar Servers  
  Roslyn Guyette, 476-4749                                      
Bereavement Committee    
  Lisa Johnson, 994-2397                             
Burse Club    
   Pat Shea, 477-3221                                                  
Charismatic Prayer Group     
  Jeff Comeau, 476-9139                                                                 
Extraordinary Ministers of                            
Holy Communion        
  Father Chris LeBlanc, 477-3221                           
Homebound Ministry                                 
  Father Chris LeBlanc, 477-3221 
Greeters/Ushers                                                   
Liturgical Assistants 
  Dan Flahiff, 332-7178                                                                                                        

 
                                                         
Music Ministry     
  Jeff Comeau, 476-9139                                     
Parish Advisory Board  
  Frank Beeby, 484-9470         
  Brad Dale, 572-0037  
  Dan Flahiff, 332-7178    
  Frank Maguire, 361-9545   
  Carla Moulyet, 994-8250                
  Frances Simpson, 501-4386 
Parish Finance Council     
  Yvette McLellan, Chair  
  Steve Peranich, Secretary 
  Frank Kelly      
  Tom Moulyet                                                  
Readers 
  Father Patrick Foley, 477-3221                    
Sacristans                                                                                     
  Father Chris LeBlanc, 477-3221                                            

Saint Vincent de Paul                                                    
DeSoto Street Food Pantry                                                       

is requesting the following items:                               
rice (1 lb bags )                                                                             

cereal (all kinds)                                                                          
dry milk                                                                                             

A donation box is in the parish hall.                                                       
Thank you.                                     

HELP NEEDED!! 
The Alfred-Washburn Center is a ministry of the Society of St. Vincent de 
Paul serving the homeless and poorer members of our community.  We are in 
need of Volunteers to serve our clients.  If you are non-judgmental and able to 
serve 5 hours per week, we need your help. The Center provides food, showers, 
laundry facilities and clothing for the homeless.  Our goal is to give back the 
basic human dignity that God has given all of us.  Please call Ron Johnson at 
(850)602-8210 for more information.   

The next CHS Placement Test for 8th graders interested in           
attending CHS for the 2017-2018 school year will be given on 
Tuesday, March 7, 2017, beginning at 8:00 a.m. in the CHS 
Media Center. The test will end by 11:30 p.m. You must bring 
a completed Placement Test Pre-Registration Form (available 
on the CHS website - www.pensacolachs.org), two #2 pencils, 
and the $15 test fee. The Placement Test is required for all            
current eighth grade students interested in attending Catholic 
High for the 2017-2018 academic year.  
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Father Pat’s Page 
Here’s a thought, tell me what you think:  throughout the year there are several months in which we have 5 week-
ends.  On the 5th weekend of any of those months, we have no scheduled social after the Saturday Mass.  What if:  on 
that weekend we were to have a Game Night in the parish hall, we could play bingo for an hour. You bring a 
“munchie”, we share the tasty food while we play.  Cards aren’t free, of course, but oh so cheap. This would not be a 
money maker, just some good ole fun on a Saturday night, for an hour.  If you think you would be interested, call Pat 
in the parish office and let her know.  Kids invited, of course. 

       + 

Special thanks to all on the ‘Count Team’ who help the parish with the weekend collections.  You’re a life saver and 
I want you to know how much we appreciate your help. 

       + 

It’s almost Lent again, Ash Wednesday is just a week and a half away which means Friday night Fish Frys will be 
here.  Can you help out?  Last year we worked with teams so that no one would have to work each week (well, our 
cooks do, but they don’t mind!!!).  We need some people to come early and set up, some to serve and some to stay 
long enough to help us clean up. With a variety of teams, it all goes smoothly and fast! Join a team, if only for a 
week.  Call Jackie in the parish office and she has all the info for you. 

       + 

Speaking of Lent:  on Ash Wednesday after Mass, members of our parish Youth Group will be serving a “meager 
meal” of soup, salad and bread.  It’s a Fast day anyway for us, so come join us after Mass in the Hall.  The meal is 
free but the Youth Group will always accept a donation.   

       + 

Our Diocesan Office of Marriage and Family Life is sponsoring a special weekend retreat for Married Couples,  
April 21-23 in Santa Rosa Beach.  If you would be interested call the Parish office for more details. If you go, we’ll 
help you with 25% of the cost to attend.  Make it special. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
  

A er Mass Social - thank you Vellos’ family! 


